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September 

 
 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 
10 
PENNY WARS 
FUNDRAISER 
BEGINS 

11 
Walk to 
Joann & 
Walmart 

12 
Cooking: Grilled 
Cheese 

13 
Cooking: Grilled 
Cheese 

14 
ATP SHIRT 
ORDERS DUE 
CBI: Taco Bell 
12-1: Health & 
Hygiene Talk 

17 
 

18 
Student IEP 
Training 

19  
Cooking: 
Pancakes 

20 
Cooking: 
Pancakes 

21 
CBI: Chick-Fil-
A 

24 
 
 

25 26 
Cooking: 
Chocolate Chip 
Cookies 

27 
ONTARIO 
REIGN 
HOCKEY GAME 

28 
CBI: West 
Covina Mall 

MONDAY 
 
TUESDAY 
Walk to Joann 
Fabric and 
Walmart to 
gather Halloween 
Costume supplies 
 
WEDNESDAY 
Cooking: Grilled 
Cheese 
 
THURSDAY 
Cooking: Grilled 
Cheese 
  
FRIDAY 
CBI: Taco Bell 
 
 
 

 
Recycling: As 

part of our 
fundraisers for 
our program, 
 we recycle 
plastic and 
cans.  Please 

bag up any 
recycling that 
you may have 
and send it to 

class. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

September 10-14 
 

ATP T-shirts: We will be placing a new T-shirt order.  Watch for the order form 
that is coming home. SHIRT ORDERS ARE DUE THIS FRIDAY, 9/14.  There is 
now a choice of a V-neck for $12 or a round collar for $11.  Black or Teal. 
 
Penny Wars Fundraiser IS THIS WEEK, September 10-14.  Please send any 
change you have.  It’s a contest to see which class can raise the most money. J  
Please send as many pennies as possible for OUR CLASS, and other change for the 
other classes.  All money is used for school activities. 
 
Group Halloween Costume: This year we are joining in the fun, and making a 
whole class Halloween costume.  We are going to be different “gumball” candy 
machines (like you see at the mall.) We are starting to prep for this craft project by 
going to Joann and Walmart on Tuesday and buying felt or foam to make the 
individual candies to glue onto white T-shirts.  Please send $3 per student to offset 
the cost. THANKS 
 
Baby pictures: We still need baby pictures from some of the students.  Please 
send ASAP.  We can even make a color copy if you don’t want to leave the photo 
here. 
 
Updated the website: please visit c-vusd.org to see our new website.  If you find 
Adult Transition Program under schools, then you can check out the calendar.  If 
you go to teachers and put in my name, you can find information about me, our 
upcoming calendar, our weekly newsletter, and UPDATED PHOTOS. J I loaded a 
bunch of photos from the FAIR. 

 
SUNSCREEN DONATION: We are hoping to build up our supply of sunscreen, 
so we can keep the kids covered while out on CBI trips.  If you are willing to donate, 
please send SPRAY sunscreen. J (Trader Joes has a good one, or any other brand 
with over 30 SPF protection.) 

  


